
 

\\slhw2sfile01\shared\Laboratory\New Test Announcements\Updated Reference Range CRP.doc                                     12/30/2009 

CRP Unit Change 
  

 
 

 

 

 

CRP, Serum   Change in Unit of Measurement, Effective  12 22 09 
 

Effective 12/22/2009, St. Luke’s Laboratory will begin reporting CRP as mg/L instead of 

mg/dL.  A result reported previously as 0.5 mg/dL will now be reported as 5.0 mg/L.  The 

reference range will be reported as:  

 

0.0 – 5.0 mg/L 
 

St. Luke’s Laboratory Services has recently developed a Web page which 

contains New Test Announcements.  
  

http://www.slhduluth.com/hospital/laboratory-services/ 

 

If you have questions, please contact K. Baer, M.D. (218)249-5751, Chemistry 

Medical Director or Mike Miller, MT(ASCP) (218) 249-5207, Chemistry Technical 

Specialist. 
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